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Thank You For Attending
The Pizza Kits were awesome. Thank you to those that shared 
pictures of your creations with us!

Hunt Resident Portal
With online payments now available via the Hunt Resident 
App, making a payment is easier than ever! We need 
everyone to go to the link below and sign in to the Hunt Portal 
App. If you have questions please call the leasing o�ce 
https://dyessfamilyhousing.securecafe.com/residentservices/q
uail-hollow-family-housing-dyess/userlogin.aspx*

To register for the app, you must know your property name and 
zip code. #Hunt #HuntMilitaryCommunities #HuntResidentApp 
#OnlinePayments

A Big Thank You
We would like to thank all of our Veterans and residents that 
have family members that are Veterans! Your sacri�ces do not go 
unnoticed.

Happy Thanksgiving 
With the Thanksgiving Holiday approaching, we here at Quail 
Hollow Leasing O�ce are thankful to have such great residents. 
We would like to let everyone know, in observance of 
Thanksgiving, we will be closed on November 26th.

OFFICE STAFF
Sandy Nichols - Community Director
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MAINTENANCE STAFF
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Jim Fetsch - Maintenance Technician
Levi Ingram - Maintenance Technician
Thomas Whiting - Warehouse Technician
Roger Lusko - Housekeeper

Happy Thanksgiving!
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As the end of the year rapidly 
approaches, HMC will spend 
November honoring our veterans 
and their families. November 11th 
is an important day for us to pay 
tribute to those who have served 
our country.  In honor of this, we 
launch our 2nd annual “30 Days for 

30 Families” initiative.  We are asking for you to submit stories 
of veterans which we will feature across our social media 
platforms throughout the month. These powerful stories are 
being collected and will be placed in a commemorative book.  
November and the Thanksgiving season gives us all a chance 
to pause and count our blessings.  At HMC we remain very 
thankful for the families who live within our communities and 
for the opportunity to serve you. We were particularly moved 
by everyone’s generosity in October as our Helping Hands 
program gathered food for more than 36 Food Banks 
throughout the country.  Our heartfelt thanks to you and your 
families.  

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

Contact Information
O�ce Phone: 325-690-6698 | Fax: 325-690-0388

After Hours Maintenance Emergency: 325-690-6698



Calendar Events
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• November 1 - December 13 - Santa's Helper Toy Drive - 
We will be collecting new unwrapped toy donations 
for Big Country KTAB/Green Nights.

• November 1 - End of Daylight Savings Time

• November 3 - National Sandwich Day

• November 4 - National Candy Day 

• November 10 - US Marines 245th Birthday

• November 11 - Veterans Day

• November 13 - World Kindness Day

• November 14 - World Diabetes Day

• November 26 - Thanksgiving Day - Leasing O�ce is Closed

• October 12 - December 11 - Toys for Tots
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